
 

ARE FIREWORKS ALLOWED INSIDE  
CITY LIMITS DURING NEW YEARS?   

 

Yes, fireworks are allowed to be discharged for the 
celebration of New Years. However, firework sales are not 

permitted within city limits. Please refer to the chart below. 
 

Date Sales Period Discharge Period 

December 31st NO SALES Start at 6:00PM 

January 1st NO SALES End at 1:00AM 

 
 

WHERE CAN FIREWORKS BE DISCHARGED?  
 

14.28.070 (B): No fireworks may be discharged on public property with the 
exception of residential public streets or as allowed by issued permits for public 

display by a licensed pyro-technician.  
 
  
 

For a full list of firework regulations click the link below or visit   
 

https://library.municode.com/wa/woodland/codes/code_of_ordinances?nodeId=WOODLAND_
MUNICIPAL_CODE_TIT 14BUCO_CH14.28FIRE_14.28.070FIDISAPU 

 
 
 
 

HAPPY NEW YEAR! 
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